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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 1:55 PM
To: 'Pat Hoban'; 'caferealty@aol.com'
Subject: RE: ACEH LOP #: RO-0000271:  Request for 2-week extension for the Conceptual Model 

submittal

Dear Mr. Worthington and Mr. Hoban, 
  Your request for a two week extension for the SCM is granted.   
Barb Jakub 
 

From: Pat Hoban [mailto:pat@weber-hayes.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 1:41 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: ACEH LOP #: RO-0000271: Request for 2-week extension for the Conceptual Model submittal 
 
Ms. Barbara Jakub 
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency 
Department of Environmental Health   
 
Subject: Conceptual Model and Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring 
 
Site Location: Former Exxon Station, 3055 35th Avenue, Oakland 
                      ACEH LOP #: RO-0000271; GeoTracker #: T0600100538;  
  
Hi Barbara, 
  
I just got your message - thank you.  And I also just got word that Conestoga-Rovers will be doing the current round of 
semi-annual sampling so that's all squared away.   
  
We were anticipating getting a better feel for the site by inspecting, sounding, gauging and collecting field measurements 
at all the wells during the current round of semi-annual sampling with our own crew, but that will have to wait for a different 
event.  As mentioned in my earlier voice mail, the SCM data gathering and generation of summary graphics is taking a 
little more time that I anticipated and we would like to request a two week extension to Monday April 4th.  Sorry about the 
delay. 
  
Pat 
___________________________________ 
Pat Hoban, PG 
Senior Geologist 
  
Weber, Hayes & Associates 
120 Westgate Drive, Watsonville, CA 95076 
(831) 722-3580 
  


